
 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF C208 DOWNTON ROAD 
 (STONEHOUSE TOWN) STROUD DISTRICT  

 
Gloucestershire County Council, as traffic authority, has made an Order under the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) to temporarily close part of the C208 
Downton Road from its junction with Bristol Road to its junction with Haven Avenue 
for a distance of approximately 165 metres.  
 
The reason for the closure is for a new water connection. 
 
The said road is expected to be closed from 08:00hrs on 8th July 2024 until 
17:00hrs on 10th July 2024 only or until the works have been completed. For further 
information, please contact Gloucestershire Highways on 08000 514 514 or visit 
www.gloucestershire.gov.uk.  
 
Alternative Route – as signed on site.  
 
Emergency access, and pedestrian access to adjacent properties, will be 
maintained.  
 
DATED: 27th June 2024 

   
   
for Assistant Director of Legal Services 
GT/81861 
Legal Services, Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester GL1 2TG 


